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To make and receive video calls with VPW, you must disable blocking for your vappcenter.com domain. If you are

currently blocking pop-ups in your browser:

1. In Chrome Settings, choose Advanced Settings.

2. Scroll to Privacy and click Content settings.

3. Scroll to Pop-ups and click Manage exceptions.

4. Add your vappcenter.com domain (e.g., acme-co.vappcenter.com) or simply *.vappcenter.com and set to

Allow.
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